
Save the Date! 

Priority Teacher 

Institute 
 

July 31, 2017 

8:00 am – 3:00 pm 

@ Stuart 

(4601 Valley Station Rd, 

Louisville, KY 40272) 

 

The Priority Teacher Institute (PTI) is a professional learning 

experience designed BY Priority school teachers FOR Priority 

school teachers; specifically for teachers new to the Priority work: 

including new(er) teachers, and veteran teachers transitioning to 

the Priority work for the first time.   

The purpose of the PTI is to ensure Priority teachers gain the 

knowledge and skills necessary to successfully navigate the first 

few weeks of the school year.   

Please join us in this opportunity to engage your Priority teachers 

in reflective dialogue and deeper learning about the Priority 

context of your school and the broader community.   

 

Questions, comments, or concerns:  

marco.munoz@jefferson.kyschools.us  

 

mailto:marco.munoz@jefferson.kyschools.us

